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20th  January 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer(s) 

Love your Heart Month  - Year 5 children 
 
Stevenage Sporting Futures have teamed up with the charity DiPPs - Defibrillators in Public Places, which 
aim to get as many defibrillators into the public domain as possible for public use. 
 
Staff from the charity have very kindly offered to come into school to carry out some training with our Year 
5 children.  They will focus on teaching the children about key life saving techniques, CPR, responses to 
emergency situations and the use of defibrillators.  All students will receive a certificate and wristband.   
 
The training is taking place during the school day on: 
 

 Monday 23rd January – Java Class and Coral Class 
 Monday 30th January – Caspian Class 

 
There is also a free online workshop for parents and older 
children to view – please visit:  
https://www.ukcoaching.org/courses/elearning-courses/sudden-
cardiac-arrest 
 
I hope that this training will provide the children with life saving techniques for their future. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

D Williams 

 
Mrs Williams 
PE Co-ordinator. 
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